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9 June 2022 
 
Cody C 
 
Email: fyi-request-19515-84015ba4@requests.fyi.org.nz;  
 
Dear Cody C 
 
RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10886 
 
I refer to your email dated 31 May 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB.    
 
Please supply any drinking water safety plan(s) approved by CDHB. 
 
I note you clarified your request further on 3rd June 2002 as follows: 
 
I would like the most recent drinking water safety plan held/approved by CDHB for Christchurch 
City 
 
This is to advise that your request is being transferred to Christchurch City Council pursuant to 
section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act (1982) because we believe the information requested 
to be more closely connected with the functions of the Christchurch City Council.   
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review our decision to 
transfer this request.  
The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz;  or by calling 0800 
802 602. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager OIAs 
Canterbury and West Coast DHBs 
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